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Reading 

Math 

Religion 

Social Sciences 

Writing 

We are busy sorting and 
comparing objects by 
common attributes.     

 The Superkids decided 
they needed a leader for 
their club.  Cass is the 
first leader.  We read 
about a scavenger hunt 
she created.           
 

 
*Printing with correct 
spacing.  
*Capitalization   
*Spelling simple words 
 
 
 
 
 

We learned about 
light and rainbows.   

We began making our 
special Lenten books.  
We also attended 
Stations of the Cross.      

Important Dates & Reminders 

 
 Throughout this Lenten season please know your family is 

welcome to attend the St. Ambrose Fish Fry each Friday. 
 Monday we will be having an all school mass in honor of 

Seminarian’s day.   
 March 13th is “Family First Night”. No after school clubs 

will be taking place.   
 March 17th students may dress down in green attire, please 

make sure it is all school appropriate.   
 The Auction is March 18th.  Everything RED.  This is our 

largest school fundraiser of the year.  Thank you to those 
who have contributed to our kindergarten basket.  I look 
forward to seeing you at the auction!   
 
 
 

 
     

Next week… Family First Night Mass Auction 

 
Practice at home… 

. 
 
*Writing using correct spacing 
between letters and words. 
 
*Practice sight words daily! 
 
*Practice sounding out and 
blending letter sounds.   
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Mon-Star of the Week 

Delaney is such a sweet girl!  I 
have watched her grow and 
blossom over the past few 
months.  She is a pleasure to 
have in class.     

 

Eighteen, Nineteen,  
Twenty 

New Sight Words 


